
Bovember 24, 1919

J. S. Morrow, Esq.,
Engineering Staff,

The Steel Company of Canada, Ltd., 
Hamilton, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Morrow,
I have just received your letter of 

Bovember 22nd and am glad to hear that you are making 
progress on the preliminary steps on the further investi 
gation of the iron ores of the Dominion of Canada.

I look forward with much interest to 
the conclusions reached by your Sub-Committee on this 
subject, as it is one of extreme importance to the 
development of our Dominion.

I remain,
Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal


